v PAKISTAN : fr S -
%fgi VERCIATLE _

P-M € X

Circular No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2015/32 September 03, 2015

Red Chilli Weekly Futures Contracts

This 1s with reference to our Circular No: PMEX/MK T ,BD&CSS/2015/29 dated August 20, 2015 on the captioned
subject.

We would like to inform all market participants that there has been a delay in the Red Chilli (dandi cut) harvest
season due to weather conditions in Sindh. Accordingly, PMEX has postponed the listing of the Red Chilli Weekly
Futures Contracts by approximately two (2) weeks.

Please note that the official date of the launch of the aforementioned contract and other related details will be
communicated soon via circular. X

For further information and assistance, please free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on: 021-111-
623-623, 0300-8213-324 and 0321-8756-623 or by email at support@pmex.com.pk.

Best regards,
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Nauman Lakhani

Head of Marketing, Business Development
& Customer Support Services
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